
From: sophia.stanley@dpi.nsw.gov.au on behalf of DPI Cabinet
To: Melissa Anderson
Cc: Brendan Stone; cassandra.mcnamara
Subject: Re: Request for Advice - Bulga Optimisation Project (SSD-4960) MOD 3 and Bulga Underground (DA 376-8-

2003) MOD 7
Date: Friday, 1 November 2019 2:23:43 PM

Dear Melissa 

Subject: Bulga Optimisation Project (SSD-4960) MOD 3 and Bulga Underground
(DA 376-8-2003) MOD 7

I refer to your email of 30 September 2019 to the Department of Primary Industries (DPI)
regarding the above. 

DPI has reviewed the project and modification and has no comment. 

Kind regards
Sophia

DPI Coordination Team:
Cass McNamara, Manager - 0404 087 481 

Sophia Stanley, Policy & Project Officer - 0427 326 931

eCabinet: https://ecab.nsw.gov.au/ecabinet-prod/login?0 

NSW Department of Primary Industries
Lvl 49 MLC Centre | 19 Martin Place | Sydney NSW 2000 
E: dpi.cabinet@dpi.nsw.gov.au

REMINDER: The eCabinet system is a secure system and all documents are
physically and electronically marked with the specific details of the system user.
Alerts are created when these actions are made. Do not print or save any
document from the eCabinet system.

On Mon, Sep 30, 2019 at 2:00 PM Melissa Anderson
<Melissa.Anderson@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

The Department of Planning and Environment has received a Modification Application
and Statement of Environmental Effects (SEE) for the Bulga Coal Optimisation
Project (SSD-4960) MOD 3 and the Bulga Underground Operations Project (DA 376-8-
2003) MOD 7. Due to the interdependency of these modifications they will be exhibited
and assessed together.
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The Statement of Environmental Effects (SEE) will be publicly exhibited from 3/10/19
to 4/11/19. 

The SEE incorporates both the Bulga Optimisation Project (SSD-4960) MOD 3 and
Bulga Underground (DA 376-8-2003) MOD 7 applications.

The SEE can also be accessed via the Department's website at the following links:

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/14406

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/16841

The Department invites you to comment on the modification, including advice on
recommended conditions by the due date of 4 November 2019.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Joel Herbert on 8289 6614 at
joel.herbert@planning.nsw.gov.au

Kind regards

Melissa

 

Melissa Anderson

Environmental Assessment Officer

Energy & Resource Assessments | Planning & Assessment

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 8275 1392   

www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

 

 

     Subscribe to our newsletter  

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We
acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging
through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to
providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
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are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.


